
 
 
 
February 13, 2014 
 
 
Ed Schnellert, Music Director 
Okanagan Mission Secondary 
4544 Gordon Drive 
Kelowna, BC  V1W 1T4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Schnellert and Parents, 
 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for considering ICE International Currency 
Exchange. We feel so fortunate to be able to contribute to this amazing experience and to 
be a part of your exciting travel plans. A school trip is often the highlight of many students’ 
school years, but there are many details that come up as school leaders help parents 
prepare for their son’s or daughter’s travel, including questions on purchasing different 
currencies. 
 
We would like to offer your students a fantastic student rate and no commission fees on the 
purchase of their currencies. That would be a savings of over $500.00 for your group. 
 
We have a few convenient options for you to be able to purchase your currencies: 
At clickandcollect.ca, you can reserve the currencies of your choice for pick-up on a day 
that fits into your schedule. No payment is required until the day you come in to purchase.  
You are welcome to come in or call our branch at 250-860-5979 to place your order. We 
are open Sunday-Tuesday, 10-6, Wednesday through Friday 10-9 and Saturdays 9-
6. We are conveniently located in Orchard Park Shopping Centre, at the Pear entrance just 
off of Springfield Road. 
 
We will be placing the order for the Croatian Kuna at the beginning of March and it will be 
available for pick up on March 5th. (Best to order by March 2) The EURO and UK Pounds are 
in branch and can be picked up anytime. We accept cash or debit with photo ID. A deposit 
will need to be made of approximately $15.00 towards the orders and that will be taken off 
the total on the day of purchase. 
 
Thank you for your time and we look forward to helping you as you prepare for this exciting 
trip. 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Jennifer Peters 
ICE International Currency Exchange – Kelowna 
(250) 860-0290 


